
 
30 April 2020 

 

RE: GNGU Selection Criteria 

 

Due to Covid-19 and the cancellation of many tournaments, the 

selection criteria for the 2020 Mid Amateur IPT, 2020 Junior IPT, 2020 

U/13 IPT and 2020 junior quadrangulars has to be reviewed.   

 

Unfortunately as there is still much uncertainty as to when 

tournaments, leagues and competitions may resume and if in fact these 

Inter Provincial events may take place this year.  It is therefore 

impossible to set any revised selection criteria at this stage.  We will 

publish updates as soon as we are in a more informed position.  

However please note that the previously published criteria for these 

teams is no longer applicable. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Johan Struwig 

GNGU President 
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